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As long as I have lived the Union County Fairgrounds has been a big part of my life. 

From the Fair, events and community involvement I have spent many of my fondest 

memories there.  To keep it going as an event center, safe haven and gathering area 

for natural/catastrophic disasters new bathrooms need to be built for the facility.  It's 

time Eastern Oregon got money put into It's Fairgrounds to enhance It's use. It 

serves the people of Union County and those surrounding in many ways. Please fund 

the project, thank you.  


